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A FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION  

LODGE  #80 ,  EST. 1901  

---- Gram Gram Gram Gram    
Home of Past GER Vincent R. Collura, Past GER George B. Klein, Past Grand Secretary Jack M. Jensen, & Grand Esteemed Lecturing Knight Bobby Clinkenbeard 

THE FAULTS OF OUR MEMBERS, WE WRITE UPON THE SAND—THEIR VIRTUES UPON THE TABLETS OF LOVE AND MEMORY 

 

 

Which would you vote for?! Hawaiian Chili? Green Chili? 
BBQ Chili? Beanless Chili? Enter your favorite chili in competition 

and see how it holds up! 

Chicken Noodle available for those who aren’t quite all about the 
chili.  

Saturday, January 10thSaturday, January 10thSaturday, January 10thSaturday, January 10th    

530 Cocktails 
6:30 Dinner 

$10 w/ Reservations, $12 at the door 

Contact Maureen Sadler or Randy King to submit your entry at 
402-450-0978 or eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

$$$$ CASH CALENDARS $$$$ 
Attention all members and friends of LEL #80. 
I hope you’re one of many individuals who are 
proud owners and holders of one or more of 
the special 2015 Cash Calendars. I’m excited 
to start drawing out winners starting on Thurs-
day, January 1st, 2015. There are 3 dates 
that have payouts of $100 each! Remember, if 
your name gets drawn out on a   particular 
day, you get those $$$ and then your name 
goes back in the box for more chances to win. 

Pay special attention to the drawing sched-
uled for January 25th, the day of the 10th 
Annual Pancake Feed. One of the $100 bills 
is to be awarded to some lucky winner during 
the feed. So make sure you come out and 
attend the pancake feed to see the drawing 
live. The drawing will take place around 11am 
on that day. Winners will be notified daily by 
mail. Thanks to all for supporting this fun 
event! 
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BPOE’s 10th AnnualBPOE’s 10th AnnualBPOE’s 10th AnnualBPOE’s 10th Annual 
 
 

Sunday, January 25th 2015Sunday, January 25th 2015Sunday, January 25th 2015Sunday, January 25th 2015    
8AM 8AM 8AM 8AM ---- 2PM 2PM 2PM 2PM    

All you can eat pancakes!All you can eat pancakes!All you can eat pancakes!All you can eat pancakes!    
With syrup, sausage, juice, coffee, and assorted With syrup, sausage, juice, coffee, and assorted With syrup, sausage, juice, coffee, and assorted With syrup, sausage, juice, coffee, and assorted 

toppings available!toppings available!toppings available!toppings available!    
Tickets are $5 w/ Reservations, $6 at the door.Tickets are $5 w/ Reservations, $6 at the door.Tickets are $5 w/ Reservations, $6 at the door.Tickets are $5 w/ Reservations, $6 at the door.    

This is a fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc.This is a fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc.This is a fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc.This is a fundraiser for the Scholarship Fund, Inc.    
    

DOES Drove #4 will have goodies and crafts for DOES Drove #4 will have goodies and crafts for DOES Drove #4 will have goodies and crafts for DOES Drove #4 will have goodies and crafts for 
sale as wellsale as wellsale as wellsale as well    

NEW! $5 lunch deals, see NEW! $5 lunch deals, see NEW! $5 lunch deals, see NEW! $5 lunch deals, see 
page 4 for more details!page 4 for more details!page 4 for more details!page 4 for more details!    

Notice   Notice   Notice  

The lodge is requesting your assistance in the decision process of a possible change with 

the second burger night and allowing the American Legion to use our bar area for a 

meeting once a month on the third Thursday. 

We have been contacted by the Parrot Heads (Jimmy Buffet followers) who are also a 

benevolent organization to move their meetings to our lodge room on the third Thursday 

of each month. This would only be possible if the Legion would be willing to move their 

meeting that night into the lounge area (only about 10 members for this meeting) and then 

the moving of the second burger night to that Thursday. Currently the second burger night 

is held on the fourth Tuesday of the month and attendance is very low and is not cost 

effective to keep it going. If an agreement can be made, the Parrot Heads would come for 

the new burger night and then have their meeting afterwards.   

  I am requesting that you make your opinion known on this proposal either by a written 

response or by contacting either Scott Schrage 402-499-4114 or myself at 402-202-7807 

prior to next months meeting on January 7th when we will discuss this on the lodge floor. 

 Thanks for your input, ER Larry R. Bratt 
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It is the start of a new calendar year, and now is the time to 
make a personal resolution regarding your Lodge Membership 
situation. Resolve to call upon all Members to help improve 
Lodge membership numbers because membership is our   
number one issue. Resolve to work these final months of the 
Lodge year for a plus membership year in your Lodge. Resolve 
to act now! 
 
Lodge Secretaries and Exalted Rulers: Do not go it alone – ask 
for help from your key Members. Enlist the help of your Past 
Exalted Rulers Association. Additionally, you should engage the 
Proposers of delinquent Members to call on their initiates. 
 
All local delinquent Members should receive a personal visit 
from a key Lodge Member. This will enable Lodge officials to 
determine if the delinquent Member is sick or in distress and 
should be the subject of a review by the Lodge Standing Relief 
Committee. The pride of distressed Members will often prevent 
them from talking about their situation on the phone. You know 
the Grand Lodge and State Association dues and per capitas 
have already been paid by the Lodge, and if you allow the 
Member to be dropped from the rolls then you will have gained 
nothing this year. 
 
Special consideration should be given to delinquent Members 
who have attained Life Member status. These Members have 
paid at least 30 years of dues and may be in a situation where 
family members are making financial decisions for the Member. 
It is a shame to coldly drop these long-standing Members who 
may well be incapable of making their own financial decisions. 
Again, face-to-face visits with a delinquent Member is impera-
tive. 
 
Form a committee to call upon Members who have been 
dropped from the rolls the past five years, and remind them of 
the good works your Lodge does in your community. Let’s all 
pull together to get the Plus 1 status for the Lodge and for the 
Order. 
 
That’s all for now. See you on the road...  

Exalted Ruler 
Lodge No. 80 
2014-2015 
 
Larry R. Bratt 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 
2014-2015 
John D. Amen 
Message from the GER 
Grand Lodge Newsletter, 
January 2015 

 

Let’s All Resolve to 
Boost Lodge 
Membership 

Happy New Year to all!!!!!! I trust that you all had a 

great and safe Christmas and are ready for a new 

year. I pray that 2015 will bring you all good health, 

good times and good friends. 

When I look back at 2014, I realize how blessed I was 

and that it has been a year that I will never forget. 

Having the privilege to serve as the Exalted Ruler for 

our lodge, winning the National Ritualistic           

Championship, being named an All American and the 

William King award winner all in one year is          

overwhelming. The most important gifts I received last 

year though are the friendships, love, and support that 

I was blessed with. The Elks are definitely the Best 

People on Earth!!!! 

My gratitude goes out to each and every one of you 

that helped make our Lodge successful last year and I 

trust that you will continue the giving of your time, 

monies, and support for the coming year. 

Our Children’s Christmas Party was a huge success 

thanks to PER Larry Schwindt and all his minions for 

making this the best party ever for the children and 

families in Lincoln and our Lodge. Without all of you 

helping and pitching in, it would not have been       

possible to achieve this accomplishment. I would like 

to extend a special thanks to my First Lady, Nancy 

Kennedy for all her help in shopping, sacking, and  

assistance at the party. She certainly helped to make 

my work easier and smoother. 

In the upcoming months we have several dinners, 

along with the next round of the Hoop Shoot. Please 

come and support our lodge with these events and 

remember that without your attendance and support at 

our dinners, the lodge would not be able to keep the 

doors open to all our members. God Bless you all and 

see you around the lodge. 

Larry R. Bratt 

Faith, commitment, be a beacon!!!!!  



Happy New Year! 

 

My how time flies! How can we be fifteen years into this   

century? New Years is a time to take stock of how your life is 

going. A time to check your course and see if you need to 

make changes. 

 

I know I am very happy with my Elk life. So many great    

people to work with. So many fun activities with kids and 

veterans. Fun social gatherings at our lodge. I even enjoy 

meetings and committees. How lucky I am to be involved at 

my lodge. Why don't you add more Elk time to your life? So 

good to have new faces helping with dinners and other lodge 

activities. Watch our Elk-O-Gram and put some of these 

events and activities on your calendar. I promise you won't 

be sorry! 

 

Anyone out there who would like to decorate 

our tables for dinners or special 

events? Give me a call at 402-770-3500 if 

you want to talk about this project. See you 

at the lodge...  

-Mary Brooks, Loyal Knight 
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I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a happy 

New Year (wow, where did this year go?). As the New 

Year gets cranked up and running, I would like this     

opportunity to thank all of the Elks, Elks family, and 

friends that helped out with the Hoop 

Shoot. Without your participation we 

would not have been able to host this 

event year to year. 

The District Hoop shoot will be January 

24
th
 from 3 to 5 at the Calvert Recreation 

Center, hope to see you there! 

-Gerry Miles, Lecturing Knight 

Ask and ye shall receive. The response to the letters asking 

donations for the Children’s Christmas Party has been    

awesome. Many, many of our fantastic members, and friends 

of the Elks, have come through again. The number of      

donations that we have received have really helped to     

support this great event. We could not keep doing this every 

year without this financial support. 

Once again, we also had many people who came out to help 

at the sacking party and help with the Christmas Party at 

Pinnacle Bank Arena. It’s so great to work with everyone at 

these events. Everyone is willing to do 

whatever it takes to help keep the sacking 

party and the Christmas Party running 

smoothly. A heartfelt “THANK YOU” goes 

out to all of you who helped to support this 

great endeavor. 

-Larry Schwindt, Leading Knight 

 

...and now for the Quickies... Knight’s Tales 
...November is well behind us, and December has flown by. We trust you 

had a good Thanksgiving and Christmas, it is wise to stop and be thankful 

for all the blessings in your life, to take a few minutes, slow down and 

enjoy family, friends, good fellowship, good food, good times … The   

Memorial Service on December 7
th
 was excellent, we honored four     

departed Elks, and the families, friends, and fellow Elks that attended the 

service were grateful for the recognition, the fellowship, the kind words 

that were spoken. Elks are never forgotten, never forsaken … Our     

meatloaf dinner on the 13
th
 was well attended, thanks to the Elk-O-Gram 

staff for sponsoring the meal, and to the many hands that helped prepare, 

serve, and clean up afterwards, the Larry’s for their entertaining raffle 

ticket sales, Mary Brooks for her scrumptious dessert (if you missed that, 

you really missed something!), for Pat and Kim and the efforts they always 

make on behalf of the Lodge (seldom do you have a meal without seeing 

that twinkle in Pat’s eye, or that smile appearing on Kim’s face as she 

serves up what you want), to Bob Sindlar, P.I.G. (ask him!) who selflessly 

serves, preps, cleans up, and is always just “there to help”, to Troy     

Pederson for his prep work, Carrie Fiedler who despite having a flock of 

kids to manage, always somehow comes up with time to help plan and 

prepare a meal, the list is long! Please Thank these Elks when you get a 

chance, their hard work is what makes your dinners possible and        

enjoyable! Let us not forget P.E.R. Wirth and his First Lady Deborah 

Burns, for the lovely gift baskets they assembled and sponsored for our 

raffle drawings … all these efforts are so important to raise funds to keep 

our Lodge afloat … it was nice to see Cynthia Trammel recognized and 

awarded a plaque for her efforts and involvement with the Thesaurus  

project, she puts in a ton of time and effort preparing those books for  

distribution ... we sure hope you were involved in the Children’s Christmas 

Party this year, from sacking the candy on Friday the 19
th
, to the Party 

itself on the 21
st
, this is the dawn of a new era for the Elks. That party had 

been held at Pershing Auditorium for many, many years, and this is the 

first one at the new Pinnacle Bank Arena. Sure, there were a few glitches 

that had to be worked out, but everyone pitched in in true Elk spirit, and 

“got er’ done” ... the Pub Christmas Party was a fine time Friday the 19
th
, 

there were a ton of munchies and food that everyone brought to enjoy, the 

tree looked great (thanks to Roxy for her decorating expertise), and a 

good time was had by all ... Cash Calendars are soon to be drawn, if you 

had forgotten to get yours turned in, well, better late than never! Get those 

calendars turned in, even if they are a day or two late, you still have    

dozens of chances to win, plus the Lodge needs the income to pay the 

light bill … this time of year is really rough in our fiscal calendar, yearly 

dues income won’t come about until April, but we have to pay the light bill 

now … get the annual Pancake Feed on your calendar, the Elks       

Scholarship Fund Inc, relies on this fundraiser to perpetuate the        

Scholarship Funds...be on the lookout for the chili cook-off, cold weather 

and chili and cinnamon rolls go well together ... get an entry into the cook 

off, bring your best chili recipe and a crock of your favorite concoction, 

decorate a table with a theme of your choosing. Something involving the 

Elks, or just something you enjoy … at any rate, bring it on, see if you can 

win the coveted traveling chili pepper trophy … the deer hide program is in 

full swing, be sure to bring those hides and put them in the drop box on 

the south side of the Lodge, let P.E.R. Sneller know that you’ve dropped 

some off, this is a worthwhile endeavor that is surely for a good cause … 

come on down to the Pub for lunch and good conversation, it is a perfect 

place to enjoy a meal on a cold and blustery day, bring your friends and 

congregate in the card room for some fun and spirits … remember, the 

Lodge Room is available to rent for weddings, receptions, parties,      

meetings, and other gatherings … a discount is available if you are a 

member … speaking of members, we need to redouble our efforts to 

reach out to those on the delinquent list, get them to re-up, and get them 

on the dues auto payment plan, that way it is not an issue once a year …  

bring a friend to the Lodge, show them why you are involved, and       

encourage them to join … it is a fine group of really good people, with the 

highest philanthropic ideals in mind … who wouldn’t want to be a part of 

that? … sometimes all you have to do is just ask someone to join …   

remember, someone once asked you … Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year from your Elk-O-Gram Staff: Randy King, Maureen and Kevin 

Sadler... 



PAGE  4  VOLUME  126,  ISSUE  9  

NEW! $5 Drop In Lunch Specials!  

MON TUE WED THU FRI/SAT NOTE! 

Beef or Bean 

Burrito with 

Tater Tots 

Sloppy Joes 

with Chips 

Meatloaf with 

Mashed     

Potatoes 

Lasagna with 

Garlic Bread 

Full Lunch 

Menu  

All food specials not eaten at 

lunch will be offered during the 

early evening hours for supper. 

Lasagna with 

Garlic Bread 

Beef or Bean 

Burrito with 

Tater Tots 

Sloppy Joes 

with Chips 

Meatloaf with 

Mashed     

Potatoes 

Full Lunch 

Menu  

DRINK SPECIALS! 

Monday: $2 domestic can or 

bottle, $3 Vodka 

Meatloaf with 

Mashed     

Potatoes 

Lasagna with 

Garlic Bread 

Beef or Bean 

Burrito with 

Tater Tots 

Sloppy Joes 

with Chips 

Full Lunch 

Menu  

Tuesday: $3 Scotch or Vodka 

Wednesday: $3 Captain or  

Saylor 

 

Sloppy Joes 

with Chips 

Meatloaf with 

Mashed     

Potatoes 

Lasagna with 

Garlic Bread 

Beef or Bean 

Burrito with 

Tater Tots 

Full Lunch 

Menu  

Thursday: $3 Jack or Winsor 

Friday: $3 shot specials 

Saturday: $3 shot specials 

Beef or Bean 

Burrito with 

Tater Tots 

Sloppy Joes 

with Chips 

Meatloaf with 

Mashed     

Potatoes 

Lasagna with 

Garlic Bread 

Full Lunch 

Menu  

 

January 2015 

Bob Sindlar PIG receiving his Honorary Founder pin and award for ENF donations from 
ER Larry Bratt 

ER Larry Bratt receiving his Hope and Faith pins for ENF donations from PER Larry Schwindt 



Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler…………………… 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Organist……………… 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Larry Bratt 

Larry Schwindt PER 

Mary Brooks 

Gerald Miles 

Carrie Fiedler 

Laurie Montag 

Sam Carter 

Jerry Wilson 

Imre Bonyhady 

Troy Pedersen 

Wauneta Peterson 

Scott Schrage 

Kim Wiseman 

Daryll Thavenet 

Terry Edwards PER 

Robert Sindlar 

2014-2015  

Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: The membership drawing 

for the November 19th meeting was $76. Jack 

Campbell was the name drawn, but he was not 

present to win. 

Americanism: No Report 
Boy Scouts: No Report  
Drug Awareness: In need of 10 mini basketballs and more bookmarks. 
Noted that they are to be delivered.  
Girl Scouts: No Report  
Hide Program: We have over 40 hides and more are expected. Totals 
received this year is far exceeding what was donated last year 
Hoop Shoot: The District Hoop Shoot is January 24th, at the Calvert Rec 
Center at 3pm. 
House Committee: No Report 
Hunter’s Safety: No Report 
ENF: $16.78 as of November 20th, this year’s goal is $4.60. Bob Sindlar 
was recognized for contributing over $1000 to ENF. Larry Bratt was   
recognized for contributing over $1000 to ENF this year.  
Membership: PER Larry Schwindt has sent out a personal letter to each 
delinquent member.  
Midget Football: No Report 
Retention: Total members 265; 19 Delinquent; 3 candidates. 1 pending 
Transfer Demit. 
Scholarship: “One Arm” Dave Kirby indicated that Most Valuable    
Scholarships were due and have started the evaluation process. 
Soccer Shoot: No Report  
Social Community Welfare: Forever Angels is having a toy drive and 
asked for donations. 
Veterans Committee: Visited 5 Veteran’s in recognition of their        
birthdays. 

Sickness & Distress: 
Ray Norris has cancer, is undergoing treatment. 

Don Miller is recovering from broken ribs. 

 
Deaths: 
None 

 
Members for Consideration: 
None 

 
Members for Reinstatement: 
None 

 
Members Initiated: 
Luann Hamilton proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Sue Kunert proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Daniel Ly proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Dwight Thomas proposed by Stephen Wirth 

Jim Horn, transfer demit from Sioux City, IA #112 

 
Hidden Number: 15792, Rick Carney hidden in the 
Committee list and 15726, Phil Sorenson, hidden in the 

Secretary’s Corner. 

The Jolly Corker Pub is open for lunch starting at 11:30 
Monday - Saturday. Now also serving light suppers! 
 
See the new “Drop In” menu elsewhere in the EOG, 
full of tasty things to “drop in” and pick up for a 
meal on the go! Come in and enjoy good food and 
good company! 

Sickness & Distress: 
Ray Norris - cancer rehabilitation, he is at Gateway 

Vista 

Fred Gustin - heart attack and bypass surgery 

Harry Montag - cataract surgery 

Dave Kirby - rotator cuff surgery  
 
Deaths: 
None 

 
Members for Consideration: 
None 

 
Members for Reinstatement: 
None 

 
Members Initiated: 
None 

 
Hidden Number: 12311, Milan Knezovich, hidden in 

the Membership Drawings announcement. 
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A new year is upon us and the Lincoln Lodge No. 80 Ritual Team is getting 
ready for another run at winning the State Ritual title to be held in North Platte 
on April 24th, 25th and 26th. However, as a measuring stick, the Ritual’s   
Practice Under Pressure (PUP) will take place on Saturday, January 31st at 
York Lodge No. 1024 starting around 8 a.m. Six members of the 2014 National 
Ritual Team will again perform with two new participants joining our group. 

Esquire Carrie Fiedler and Candidate Harry Montag have been wowing the rest 
of the officers with their smooth maneuvers around the lodge room since Ritual 
practice resumed in September. Returning officers are Larry Bratt, Larry 
Schwindt, Gerald Miles, Mary Brooks, Troy Pedersen and Laurie Montag. 
Coaches Bobbie Clinkenbeard, Richard Todd and Stephen Wirth have the 
team’s sight set on another run to represent the State of Nebraska at the 151st 
Elks National Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana July 5th – 9th, 2015 

2014-2015 Committees 

Did you see something missing? Was there something that 

the Lodge has coming up that you want to announce? Did you 

have an advertisement that you wanted to add? Do you have 

pictures from a recent Lodge activity? Have suggestions or 

updates to share? 

Please! Contact the Editors at: Eog.lodge80@gmail.com with 

any tidbits you would like to see included in your Elk-O-Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! You might have 

been the only one to remind us... 

Happy New Year! I hope that it has been a happy one so far. Three 
months from now, April 1st, is the beginning of a new year for the 
Elks Lodge. With this new year, there will be the election of new 
officers, and getting ready for the annual (April) conference to be 
held in North Platte. The new Elks Lodge year will also begin the task 
of collecting your annual dues payment. Statements will be mailed 
out in February. 

Sadly, in January we will begin the process of dropping those    
members who did not pay their 2014 – 2015 dues. If you do not have 
a membership card reflecting those dates, please mail in your     
payment or contact the office if you feel there is an error before you 
are dropped. 

Please, If you have any questions or comments of how I can better 
serve you, please contact me. My phone number is 402-570-2555 
and there are two emails that you can use to contact me: 
lodge80secy@yahoo.com, or lodge80secy@gmail.com. See you all 
around the lodge.  

Secretary’s Corner 

Ritual News, 2015 

Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: January 22 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: 

www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

Our December EOG folders were: Vicki and Larry Jurgens, Troy Pederson, Larry 
Schwindt, Larry Bratt, Randy King, and another Elk who wishes to remain          

anonymous... 

Please Join us January 27 to assemble the Ek-O-Gram for February! 

Remember, many hands make light work...  

Thanks Angel Medina!! 

A big Thank you goes out to our member Angel Medina 

for his generous financial contribution to the general fund 

of the lodge. His donation will help us to be able to pay 

the bills and keep the lodge going for another month. 

Accident: Daryll Thavenet 
Americanism: Sonny Lane PER 
Auditing: Duane Vanderbeek 
Benevolence: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Community Activities: Stephen Wirth 
PER 
Drug Awareness: Larry Bratt ER 
ENF: Larry Bratt ER, Chairperson 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Flag Day: Doug Rienks PER 
Gold Award: Stephen Wirth PER 
Gov. Relations: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Hide Program: Jeff Sneller PER 
Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles 
Hunters Safety: Randy King 15794 
Indoctrination: Larry Bratt ER 

Investigation: Larry Bratt ER 
Retention: Jerry Wilson 
Lodge Activities: Richard Todd PER/PDD 
Membership: Larry Schwindt PER 
Midget Football: Scott Schrage 
Public Relations: Stephen Wirth PER 
PER Association: Doug Rienks PER 
Ritual: Stephen Wirth PER 
Scholarship: David Kirby PER 
Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks PER 
Veterans: Wade Graft 
Visitation: Wade Graft 
Youth Activities: David Kirby PER 

Would all Committees and Chairpersons take time to work on your 
2015-2016 budget. The budgets are due by February 23rd 2015 and 
you can turn them into any Trustee or the Lodge Office. Thank you 
for all the work you do and time you put in for the Lodge. 
 
The Trustee's  
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01 - Lynch, Thomas H. 
02 - Darrah, Francis W. 
04 - Thone, Charles 
06 - Akin, Betty J. 
       White, Roger 
08 - Anderson, Kevin 
       Hardesty, Patrick 
       Thomas, Roxanne 
09 - Brooks, Jason C. 
12 - Jurado, Janet 
        Rienks, Linda 
13 - Harding, Willis K. 
15 - Pallas, Tom 
19 - Edwards, Terry L. 

20 - Kunert, Susan 
       Taylor, Robert H. 
21 - Gray, James M. 
22 - Robel Jr, John H. 
24 - Clinkenbeard, Bob 
        Hagan, Terry L. 
25 - Colin, Ronald L. 
26 - Benac, Larry 
       Blum, Harry J. 

Happy January Birthdays! 

Interested? The Does Drove are selling these long sleeved t-shirts 
as well as bracelets to help raise funds for their National 
Convention to be held in Lincoln in 2016. 
Contact Kelli Stanley-Smith for more info! 

A Memorable Experience 

Sunday, December 7th is a day that will live in the hearts of the families who lost their 
loved ones during this past year. Four members who were honored that day included 
Warren Barth, PER, Judson Douglas III, Russell Raybould and Richard Rumbolz. The 
Officers of LEL#80 conducted a beautiful ceremony as witnessed by those in         
attendance. ER Larry Bratt, speaking from the heart, provided an inspirational message 
about faith, commitment and to be a beacon during one’s life. PERs Edwards, Rienks, 
Wieting and Wirth placed wreaths in memory of our departed. Organist Wauneta   
Peterson would have made departed composer and member Stanley Capps proud of 
his “Love and Memories” composition. Well done! 

Pop Tab Collections 

During our Grand Exalted Ruler, Nebraska East District Deputy’s visit to Lincoln Lodge 
No. 80, on Wednesday, November 5th, Public Relations Chairman Stephen Wirth  
presented Jean Averell a bag of pop tabs to be donated to the Ronald McDonald 
House in Omaha. Collecting pop tabs is a great way to teach kids about philanthropy 
and the importance of recycling, and raise funds to help children and their families at 
the same time. You say, well why not the whole can! It is more hygienic to store tabs 
than cans, and collection and storage is easier. After the tabs are collected, the local 
RMHC Chapter brings the collection to local recycling centers, where they are weighed 
to determine the value (values can vary significantly). The recycling center then sends 
the local Chapter a check for the total value. So, collect those tabs, place them in zip 
lock plastic bag(s) and drop them off at Lincoln Lodge No. 80. PER Wirth will see to it 
that Omaha Lodge No. 39 will receive them for the local RMHC Chapter. 

Christmas Party Donations 

Charlotte & Edward K. 
Wheeler Foundation (Ian 
& Mary Snow Donation) 

Marvin & Jane Goodding 

Gary Northouse 

John Boosalis 

Lyle & Joan Paul 

Willis Harding 

Jack Jensen 

Frederick Rickers 

Norma Kruse 

Babe & Denice      
Knezovich 

Buford & Arlene Jones 

Donald & Eunice  
Wendelin 

Bob Reinhardt 

Gary & Carol Pohlmann 

James & Mary Ray 

Larry & Kay Pickering 

Mike & Janet Jurado 

La Donna Dannehl 

Larry & Janet Schmutte 

Brent & Cherie Travis 

Terry & Vivian Edwards 

Betty Dankleff 

David & Sandra Reiber 

James Reeves 

Bill Biggs 

Robert & Norma Klein 

Fred & Connie Gustin 

John Hoppe JR 

C. Harvey Traudt 

Donna Davis 

Ervin Vosta 

Marlen Luff 

Bill Palmer 

Don & Karla Norris 

Donald Hanway JR & 
Nadine Hanway 

John Herrod III 

Paul & Marlene Mussack 

Larry & Vicki Jurgens 

Mitch & Susan Becker 

Robert & Beverly Taylor 

Donna Cave 

Larry Bratt 

Larry Schwindt 

Clara Wasenius 

J. Richard Spellman 

Sam & Virginia Carter 

Dorothyann Haar 

Randall Strope 

James Kirk 

Charles & Jo Ann Devine 

Bobby & Guadalupe 
Livingston 

Chuck & Kathy Meisinger 

Cynthia Tramel 

Dave Kirby 

Paul & Patricia Eldien 

Jim Tomka 

The following is a list of people who have generously donated to the Children’s Christmas 
Party. It’s truly amazing to see how many people care about, and support, this fantastic 
event. The Children’s Christmas Party lets our Elks Lodge showcase the true meaning of 
“Elks Care, Elks Share”. I thank each and every one who donated to this great cause.  



SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

    1  

Closed 

2 3 

4 5  

Ritual Practice 
6.30p 

6 7  

Lodge Meeting 
7p 

8  

VFW 

9 10  

Chili Cook-Off 
6.30p 

11  

Ritual Practice 
4.30p 

12  

Scout Meeting  
13  
Burger Nite 5.30p 
American Legion 

14  

Room Rented 
15  

American Legion 
16  

Home Builders 
17 

18  

Ritual Practice 
4.30p 

19  

DOES  
Installation 

20  

American Legion 
21  

Lodge Meeting 
7P 

22 23 24  
Pinewood Derby 
District Hoop 
Shoot 3p 

25  

Pancake Feed 
8a-2p 

26 27  

Burger Night 
5.30p 

28  

Ritual Practice 
6.30p 

29 30 31  
Practice Under 
Pressure, York NE 

January 2015 

Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.60. As of 11/20/14: $16.78 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 


